
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: August 26, 2009 
  

To: Planning Commissioners 
  

From: Valerie Negrete, Planner 
  

Subject: Item 1: PLN090213 (Bradshaw) Continuance Request 
  

 
Staff is requesting a continuance to the next Planning Commission hearing date of September 9, 
2009. The project was not properly noticed by the Planning Department in the local newspaper, as 
required by Monterey County Code Section 21.78.040.  


